
Friday December 13th 2019 

Dear Parents 

Our week has been joyous and busy at Laleham Lea with 

festive cheer and song. 

On Tuesday our Year 3 Pupils had a fantastic time at the 

Fairfield Halls’ production of ‘Cinderella’. 

On Wednesday we all enjoyed a delicious Christmas 

Lunch with all the trimmings. We extend our gratitude 

to the Nourish team who have become part of the         

Laleham Lea family since they joined us in September. 

Our nutritious treats have kept us in fine spirits. 

On Thursday Canon Frank celebrated our End of Term 

Mass and the Feast of St Lucy with us. This was led by 

our Year 5 Pupils and Mrs Morbin. 

Our Christmas Hamper Raffle raised £400 for the PTA 

fund. Congratulations to all our Prize winners. The next 

PTA date for your diary is the ever popular PTA Quiz 

Night on February 6th 2020. The competition is always 

tough so you may want to use the Christmas break to 

brush up on your general knowledge skills! 

Thank you all for you continued support this term. Your 

well wish wishes and gifts are as always, not expected 

but very much appreciated. 

Wishing you all a very happy, peaceful Christmas with 

your families. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back in 2020. 

Ms Barry  

Head Teacher 

Mock Elections 

Year 6 Students took part in Mock Elections this week, working in teams to 

convince the rest of the school why they should run the country. The winners 

were the Fantastic Four who promised amongst other things; to recycle 

more, to build more schools, to use only electric cars and access to water for 

homeless people. A well fought election. 





Mathletics   

Certificates 

Gold—1 Student in Y2 

Silver—2 Student in Y6 

1 Student in Y3  

1 Student in Y4  

2 Students in Y5 

1 Student in Y2 

1 Student in Y1 

Swimming 

Years 3 and 6 will be swimming in January. Please ensure your child brings their swimming 

kit including; plain navy swimming costume/trunks, towel, goggles and a school swimming 

hat on Mondays. 

Christmas Carol Concert/

Nativity DVDS 

A reminder that DVDs and 

Memory Sticks of the         

Christmas Carol Concert and 

Nativity plays are available to 

order from the school office 

and make a lovely keepsake of 

your child’s performance. 

Regrettably if we do not        

receive the minimum number 

of orders required by the       

videographer then we may not 

be able to offer this service  

going forward. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The raffle was draw on Wednesday and the 

winning tickets are as follows: 

 

 Christmas Hamper Yellow 156 

 Ladies Hamper Yellow 41 

 Ladies Hamper 2 Pink 152         

 Mens Hamper Pink 157 

 Kids Hamper Yellow 224 

 Ted Baker Set Yellow 50             

 Scarf Yellow 134 

 AM Soccer Voucher Yellow 62 

 Crystal Palace Voucher Yellow 46 

 Tennis Voucher Pink 8 

 

Congratulations to all our winners who        

included Students, Staff and Governors! 



School Calendar W/C January 7th  2020 

School returns January 7th 2020—Please note that there are no after school clubs the first 

week of term. The Club List for the Spring term has been emailed to all Parents. Please      

return all booking forms during w/c Jan 7th. 

New Lunch Menu 

Please see below for new Lunch menu from January—this is also available to          

download from the school website 

 Feliz Navidad! 

Students were delighted to receive  Christmas Cards 

from our Partner School CEIP Parque Eugenia de 

Montijo in Madrid. 


